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BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTITUTE Annual Party took place in the Village Centre on
January 17th. After Dinner, Members and their husbands and friends enjoyed
a lively evening of dances and ganes arranged by Mr. & Mrs. W. Beckett, with
Mr. A. Langley as an amusinc and efficient M.C., who kept theparty moving with

a swing from start to finish. At the next meeting on Tuesday, February 3rd,
Mr, A, Cartland will give us a talk on "Jewellery". .

BRAUNSTON PLAY GROUP. The recent Coffee Morning raised the sum of £35, which
has been spent on books, Legrotrolleys and a baseplate, plastic meccano, and new
waterproof overalls. Thank you everyone. ;

In order to maintain our low fees (25p. per morning) we are joining a PERSIL
scheme whereby PERSIL packet tops can be exchanged for up to £100 worth of
equipment. Please give any tops to one of our Comnittee members.

A new ventiire is the MOTHER, BABY AND TODDLER CLUB which meets at the Village
Centre on the 1lst and 3rd Thursdays in the month from 2 p.m. to 3.30 p.m.

Next meetings February 5th and 19th. All are welcone.

BRAUNSTON HISTORY GROUP. lir, L.W. Herne took the chair at a2 meeting held in the
Village Centre to hear Mr. V. Hatley lecture on "Northamn>tonshire Roads and Road
Transport 1740 - 1840", Mr, Hatley spoke of the many and varied types of
vehicles on route to Holyhead and many other destinations. Slides showing these
vehicles were projected by Mr. Derek Turner. Some carriages travelled at only
1% to two miles per hour - a great contrast to the speed of Concorde. Mr. Hatley
mentioned the Turnpike Trustees who were trusted tc maintain (and often did not)
the roads along which travellers paid to journey. Highwaymen were not the only
hazard to travellers - the appalling state of the roads gave even greater risks
of accident than the pistol carrying "Gentry" of the 18th Century. We look
forward to further stimulating addresses of this nature. Thanks are also due

to the ladies who served light refreshments.

VILLAGE NOTES. Some entertaining visitors to our gardens - the blue, great and
coal-tits are frequently seen. Their cousins, the long tailed tits are seldom
seen near houses, but live in woodlands and hedgerows. After the breeding season
they congregate in flocks. Their black and white feathers on head, back, wings
and tails and their pink breasts mark them from other tits. The tail, about half
as long again as the body helps in their balancing acts. Their nests are master-
pieces of bird architecture, being made like a bag or bottle (hence its other name
the bottle tit). Over 2,000 tiny feathers have been counted in the construction

of the nest, showing with what care the birds regard the upbringing of their
offspring.

PLEASE TRY TO PLACE ALL LITTER IN THE RUBBISH BINS - K EEP BRAUNSTON

TIDY

CONTRIBUTIONS FOR OUR MARCH ISSUE MUST BE IN THE HANDS OF THE EDITOR ON OR
BEFORE * 21st February.

L
v:w%wJAbcaowb A. Gallie (Hon. Editor)
'y ﬂ.v&Wmos House, Braunston (Tel. Rugby 890200)
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